Email received from Welcome to Yorkshire re Neighbourhood Plan Consultation.

From: Claudine Shaw <cshaw@yorkshire.com> 
Sent: 08 June 2018 14:21
To: strensalltowthorpePC@outlook.com
Subject: RE: Strensall with Towthorpe PC

Dear Mr Fisher,

Thank you very much for sending Welcome to Yorkshire a copy of your draft Neighbourhood plan for Strensall with Towthorpe. 

We wish you all the very best of luck in this venture and hope the plans go ahead to ensure the community aspirations for the parish are reflected.

Regards,
Claudine



Claudine Shaw 
Head of Business Operations
Welcome to Yorkshire
T: 0113 322 3534
M: 07769 257 383 
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